
 

 

About Our Interim Superintendent 
 

Dr. Lorrie Rodrigue holds a B.A. in English and an M.A. in Teaching Foundations 
from Fairfield University. Lorrie taught English at both Newtown Middle School 
and Newtown High School.  In 1997, Lorrie became the first teacher in Newtown 
to receive National Board Certification and later took on the role of assistant 
principal at Newtown High School. Lorrie earned a Ph.D. in Leadership from 
Northcentral University in 2012. After serving as Principal in Southbury, Lorrie 
returned to Newtown in 2014 as Principal of the High School. In 2017, she was 
honored as Connecticut Principal of the Year by Connecticut Association of 
Schools (CAS).  


